
------ Original Message ------ 

From: @ivybridgerugby.org.uk 

To:  

Sent: Monday, 22 Mar, 21 At 18:36 

Subject: Fees re Filham Park 

Hi Karen 

I’m so sorry to trouble you but just wondered if you could let me know who I need to contact 

at the Council or maybe pass this on for me? 

I would just like to ask if any consideration could be given to allowing us a discount on our 

hire fees for 2020/2021 for Filham Park? 

Unfortunately although this is a very welcome venue for us due to the current pandemic we 

have not been able to use this facility this season, so any help with reducing the cost would be 

most appreciated in these difficult times. 

We look forward to making full use of this facility when it is safe to do so 

Kind regards 

 

Hon Treasurer 

Ivybridge Rugby Football Club LTD 
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